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20 December 2016 
 

To: Dr Adam Testro 
 Liver and Intestinal Transplant Unit 

Austin Health 
  
Case Study: Mycophenolate Mofetil toxicity mimicking acute cellular rejection in a 

small intestinal transplant 
 

Dear Dr Testro, 
 

Thank you for your application and email dated 05 December 2016.  It is our understanding that 
this application is a Case Study project involving the reporting of a case in a medical journal to 
describe and explain the way in which a patient has experienced a particular medical condition.  
We note that you have received written consent from the patient.   This project does not require 
submission to the Austin Health Human Research Ethics Committee.   
 

Please note this letter only pertains to this Case Study project being conducted at Austin Health.   
 
Documents Noted: 
Case Study Consent Form dated 29 November 2016 
 

Yours sincerely, 
   
 
Ms Kelsey Dalton 
Research Ethics Officer 
 
 
Office for Research, Austin Health 
Level 8 HSB 
Phone: +61 3 9496 3248                
E-mail: kelsey.dalton@austin.org.au  
Web: http://www.austin.org.au/researchethics 
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Institutional review board statement:  

This case report was exempt from ethics approval by our Institute’s Ethics Committee 

 

 

 

Dr Ross Apostolov,  

First author of manuscript entitled “Mycophenolate Mofetil toxicity mimicking acute 

cellular rejection in a small intestinal transplant” 
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